
 
October 12, 2016 

 

INVITATION TO ATTEND PUBLIC MEETING #1 

PUPIL ACCOMMODATION REVIEW – CORNWALL AREA 

 

 

To Parents and Guardians: 

At its October 4, 2016 meeting, the Catholic District School Board of Eastern Ontario Board of Trustees 

approved the commencement of a Pupil Accommodation Review in the Cornwall area.  Your child’s 

school is one of the nine schools involved in this review.  The inclusion of your child’s school in the 

accommodation review process does not necessarily mean that it will close. 

 

Parents and Guardians are encouraged to read the October 4, 2016 Initial Staff Report and proposed 

options that were presented to trustees by staff, as required under the Ministry of Education’s Pupil 

Accommodation Review Guidelines.  The Initial Staff Report and associated appendices are posted on 

the Board website at www.cdsbeo.on.ca .  

 

Details of staff’s preferred option, which is outlined in the Initial Staff Report, will be on display at: 

 

PUBLIC MEETING # 1 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 30, 2016, 6:30 PM 

ST. JOSEPH CSS - CAFETERIA 

1500A CUMBERLAND ST. 

CORNWALL, ON 

 

There will be a brief presentation made at Public Meeting #1 and school board staff will be on hand to 

answer questions and invite feedback. 

 

Policy documents, the Initial Staff Report, Q and A’s, future meeting dates and other materials are 

posted on the Board website at www.cdsbeo.on.ca . Anyone unable to attend is invited to provide 

comments or questions via email at PAR@cdsbeo.on.ca. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

John Cameron 

Superintendent of School Effectiveness 

 
cc:  Trustees  

 Executive Council 

http://www.cdsbeo.on.ca/
http://www.cdsbeo.on.ca/

